
Coffee with Council 
 

The RM of Piney Council Members are holding 

a Coffee with Council meet and greet with the 

residents of the RM. Coffee with Council is a 

time for the rate payers within our RM to join 

council for a coffee or tea  and voice concerns or 

ask council any questions they may have. 

 

Coffee with Council dates 

and locations are as follows:    

 

Tuesday, February 5
th

, 2013: 

7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

Evergreen Senior’s Club in Sprague 

 

Tuesday, February 19
th

, 2013: 

7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

Over 40 Club in Piney 

 

Wednesday, February 20
th

, 2013: 

7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

Woodridge Community Centre in Woodridge 

 

We hope to see you there, and make sure you 

come with questions! 
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      Winter 2013 

Recycling 

PLEASE DO NOT RECYLE:    RECYCLABLES INCLUDE; 

 Plastic bags – saran wrap    - Telephone books, newspapers,  

 Styrofoam        flyers, magazines (loose) 

 Wrapping paper     - Cardboard, boxboard (flattened) 

 Oil containers     - Cartons, juice containers (rinsed) 

 Toys       - Aluminum cans, steel cans (rinsed) 

 Window glass      - Plastic and glass containers (rinsed) 

 Food 

 

REMINDER: 

Recyclables must be placed in clear plastic bags or blue recycling bags. Please do not place 

recyclables in black or orange bags; Recyclables must be visible through clear bags. 

 

 

 

 

Snow Clearing 
 

Just a reminder to all when moving snow from your driveways across or 

along road allowances, to make sure you push all of the excess snow off 

road ways. When clearing the snow off your property, it is important to 

make sure that none of the snow you are pushing off your property is left 

on Municipal Roads and Road Allowances. When this happens, the ice 

and snow become traffic hazards and make it difficult for the snow plows to 

clear properly. We all want cleared driveways, but we need to keep our 

roads cleared too! 

 

 

 

  



         
 

   

      

 

 

Attention: 

Woodridge Area 
 

As many of the ratepayers in the Woodridge area know, a Fire Hall 

would be a major asset to Woodridge as well as the surrounding 

communities. The RM of Piney is willing to establish the building and 

equipment needed for a Fire Hall in Woodridge, but in order for this 

to happen, the community must be involved. The hamlet of 

Woodridge must take initiative and organize a volunteer base for the 

establishment of a Fire Hall. Volunteers are needed for a Fire Hall to 

be operational. A list of ratepayers who are willing to be a part of this 

process must be presented to council in order for a proposed Fire Hall 

to become a possibility. The RM of Piney hopes that the communities 

within our municipality can make this project become a reality for the 

Woodridge area.  

To become involved with the process, please contact Mario Boily at 

204-429-2145. 

 

RM of Piney 

Reminders 
 

Garbage Dump Hours 
 

The garbage dumps in the RM of Piney are open from 9:00am to 5:00pm 

on the regular days that the dumps are scheduled to be open on. These 

winter hours for the garbage dumps will be in effect until March 10, 2013. 

 

Time Change for Council Meetings 

The RM of Piney Council Meetings held at the Vassar Council Chambers 

will commence at 6:00pm every 2
nd

 and 4
th

 Tuesdays of each month. RM 

Council meetings will revert back to 7:00pm after March 10, 2013. 

 

                                                                                                     

 
 

Committee of the Whole Meetings 
 

A reminder to all: The Committee of the Whole Meetings are held on the 

second Tuesday of each month beginning at 2:30pm. Meetings are held in 

the Vassar Council Chambers prior to the Regular RM Council Meeting. 

Committee of the Whole meetings will revert back to 3:30pm after March 

10, 2013. 

 

 

Recycling Reminder at Landfills 

Each garbage dump located within the RM has two recycling sheds set up 

for the use of the ratepayers. Each shed has its own purpose, so just a 

reminder to everyone in the community that one shed is strictly for 

cardboard and the other shed is for all other recyclables. 

 

 

Did you know…………..Community Futures Triple R has loans for young 

entrepreneurs ages 15 to 24? The Next Generation Micro Loan is for full time 

students who have the entrepreneurial spirit to start a fulltime, part-time or 

seasonal business.  

For information call our office at 204-746-6180  

or visit our website at www.cftripler.ca      

Can’t find a job this summer, create one! 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.cftripler.ca/

